From: Peter Austin

Sent: Thursday, 3 November 2022 11:25 AM
To: Exemptions
Subject: RE: AA1000622 - Brenntag Australia application for re-authorisation - AdBlue

[SEC=OFFICIAL] [ACCC-ACCCANDAER.FID3313126]

Simon
Thanks you for contacting us about the extension of this exemption.

| am happy to advise that the National Heavy Vehicle Regulator does not have any objections to the extension of
these co-ordination arrangements.

Provided they are subject to similar supervisory conditions that mitigate against anti-competitive behaviour, the
mechanism likely to be beneficial to the industry.

Should you require more information or to discuss further, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Kind regards,

Peter Austin

Director

Vehicle Safety and Performance

Regulatory Policy and Standards

National Heavy Vehicle Regulator
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Heavy vehicle safety is
everyone’s responsibility






